


does not justify the 30 seconds it would save on people’s commute. There is no proof
that this highway will reduce traffic congestion So why build it? 

Money earmarked for the construction of the GTAWest Highway 413 could be better
spent on public transit projects (extending the Vaughan subway to the Vaughan
Hospital). There are other ways of moving people and goods around. Highway 407 is
underutilized.

Please do not ignore science and evidence-based arguments. It is time to critically
examine our assumptions about congestion and try something new. We will never be
able to widen our way out of congestion, and we need to stop wasting taxpayers’
money on trying. 

Please support environmentally sound decision making, listen to the well thought out
and reasonable arguments made by Vaughan residents that will be most affected by
Highway 413 driving through their fields and farms, and who do not want to see this
multi-billion dollar highway project built. 

I respectfully request that the members of Vaughan Council unanimously vote yes to
ratify its decision to reverse its endorsement of the proposed GTA West Corridor
Highway 413 and pass a motion to support the request for a federal Environmental
Assessment. 

Sincerely, 

Angela Grella (Ward 3/Woodbridge, Ontario)


